
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

SENATOR NOZZOLIO CONGRATULATES SETH AGATA,

CHAIRMAN OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES RELATION BOARD

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  April 13, 2015



Image not found or type unknown

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Seth Agata, the new Chairman of the New York
State Public Employees Relations Board at the State Capitol.  As a member of the Senate
Finance committee, Senator Nozzolio supported Mr. Agata's nomination and he was
confirmed by the full Senate.  Both Senator Nozzolio and Seth Agata are alumni of the Cornell
School of Industrial and Labor Relations (ILR).


